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03/03/2019  23:27:182019/0120/P OBJ Caroline Davies I am concerned on two counts: 1.) that the exterior spiral staircase on the plans looks of larger diameter than 

the present staircase. I am also concerned that having an exterior staircase continues to be a significant 

security risk for my house as our balconies are adjoining.  No other house in the street has an external 

staircase to their balcony. The existing spiral exterior staircase was put in 25 years ago before planning rules 

changed however my understanding is that this  would not normally be allowed today.
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